GEY 607 THOSE
DOBBERS!

St. Joseph Catholic School’s Annual

Merchant Bingo & Silent Auction
Saturday March 10th, 2018

Doors open 5:15pm ~ Warm-Up Games start @6:00pm
In the St. Joseph School Gymnasium

Time will soon be here for our most profitable fundraiser!

Our annual Merchant Bingo is just a few weeks away! Time will go extremely quick!
We are in need of many volunteers to work the event, as well as donations. Proceeds
from this event benefit St. Joseph School and St. Joseph HASA, which funds the
lunchroom program, supplies for our teachers and staff, and school events.

TICKETS WILL BE $20 IN ADVANCE, $25 AT THE DOOR

Thank you in advance for your support!

Children following God in Frth, Respect, Knowdledge and Service.



St. Joseph’s Annual - Merchant Bingo
Saturday, March 10th, 2018

In the St. Joseph Gymnasium

Doors Open at 5:15p.m., Bingo starts at 6:00 p.m.
Bingo is for adults 18 and over.
Tickets:

As in the past, we are asking each family to sell two tickets to the event. These tickets are
at a discounted presale price of $20.00 Ticket money should be sent into the office, in the
envelope provided, by Monday, March 5th. You may request additional tickets by sending a
note to the office. ** Those working the event may not participate in Bingo or any other
fundraising games per Indiana law.

Bingo event help:

We are looking forward to another successful year, but it takes ALL of our school families to
make this event fun and entertaining! Thank you to all the parents who have helped in the
past. Attached you will find a workers and food donation sign up sheet.

Donations Needed:

*This year we will be introducing a “Balloon Pop” at bingo. The idea is that we will fill bal-
loons with different gift cards and sell the balloons. Each purchase will win a donated gift
card. This is where we need YOUR HELP. We are asking parents to donate gift cards (instead
of items for class baskets that we have done in the past). We are hoping this is easier for you
all and might generate more money. These can be re-gifted cards that you have received and
won’t use. We are aiming for each balloon to be valued at around $25 or higher but this
doesn’t mean you need to donate the full $25, we can combine a few cards in one balloon!

*If you or someone in your family has a talent that you could donate an item to the silent
auction we would also gladly accept those treasures as well.

*All Donations can be sent in to the office.
If you have any questions, please contact:
SaraBeth Kelham at 553-0074 & dmbeth50@hotmail.com or
as always the school office at 357-5137.

Thank you in advance!



